From: Skip Adams <sladams66@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 4:40 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Cola for PERS 1 retirees

CAUTION:External email.

Hello, my name is Frank T Adams, Marysville Wa. A pers 1 retiree. | would really appreciate if the select committee on
Pension Policies would consider a proposal to reinstate a permanent cost of living adjustment for PERS 1 retirees. Thank
you for your time and effort.

Frank ( Skip ) Adams. 360 659 6551

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you

recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



